
I fully support removing Rep Nearman from office. He clearly abused his position as a state rep and put Capitol workers' lives in 
danger. I am surprised it has taken this long for this necessary action to occur.

I don't think many of us are satisfied with our current state of covid restrictions or political discourse. Still, we're required to follow the 
rules & laws or face the consequences. Thank you for holding Rep Nearman accountable.


